


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UCC and DIFC launch new 
Foundation Pathway Programme 

 

UCC is very excited to announce the launch of a new Foundation Pathway Programme 
in collaboration with Dublin International Foundation College (DIFC). 

 

The Foundation Pathway Programme is specifically designed for students looking to 
progress to study Business, Law or Science related undergraduate degrees at university. 

 

DIFC are opening a new centre in Cork to deliver our International Foundation Year courses 
in Business Management and Science, with students then progressing onto relevant 
degrees at UCC. Students studying at both the Dublin and Cork centres will be eligible to 
progress to UCC as part of the Foundation Pathway Programme. 

 

Applications are now being accepted for the first intake of students. This is an exciting new 
option for students. 
 

You can download the following 
resources: Foundation Brochure 
Application Form 
Applications and enquiries can be referred to info@difc.ie 

http://www.difc.ie/cork/
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/2da24541ac57f0c41cb75ad8e/files/UCC_DIFC_Foundation_Pathway_Programme.pdf
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/2da24541ac57f0c41cb75ad8e/files/2016_UCC_DIFC_Foundation_Pathway_Programme_Application_Form.docx
mailto:info@difc.ie?subject=DIFC-UCC%20Foundation%20Pathway%20Programme

